Visit of Shri. Sunil Kumar IRAS, Joint Secretary (Refineries), MoP&NG to CPCL
[bookmark: _GoBack]Shri Sunil Kumar, IRAS, Joint Secretary (Refineries), MoP&NG, visited CPCL Manali Refinery on 05.03.2021. On arrival, he was received by Shri Rajeev Ailawadi, Director (Finance) & Managing Director- i/c, Shri S. Krishnan, Director (Operations), Shri J.T. Venkateswarlu, Chief Vigilance Officer and Senior officials of CPCL.  He planted a sapling in front of Administration Building.
A Presentation on CPCL was made by Shri P.Subrahmanyam, CGM (Corporate Planning), followed by interaction with our Senior Management.   Shri Sunil Kumar appreciated CPCL for their initiatives even during the Pandemic situation to achieve operational excellence and the new activities that are being taken up along with the regular Operations of our Refinery to improve profitability. 
Later, he visited Refinery III Control Room, where Director (Operations) and Chief General Manager (Operations) explained the Refinery Operations.
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